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Information on a cyber attack 

 
 
 
On the 24th of January 2019, Altran was the target of a cyber attack affecting operations in some 
European countries. 
 
To protect our clients, employees and partners, we immediately shut down our IT network and all 
applications. The security of our clients and of data is and will always be our top priority. We have 
mobilized leading global third-party technical experts and forensics, and the investigation we have 
conducted with them has not identified any stolen data nor instances of a propagation of the incident 
to our clients. 
 
Our recovery plan is unfolding as expected and our technical teams are fully mobilized.  
 
Throughout the process, Altran has been in contact with its clients, relevant governmental authorities 
and regulators.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Altran  
Altran ranks as the undisputed global leader in Engineering and R&D services (ER&D), following its acquisition of Aricent. 
The company offers clients an unmatched value proposition to address their transformation and innovation needs. Altran 
works alongside its clients, from initial concept through industrialization, to invent the products and services of tomorrow. 
For over 30 years, the company has provided expertise in aerospace, automotive, defense, energy, finance, life sciences, 
railway and telecommunications. The Aricent acquisition extends this leadership to semiconductors, digital experience and 
design innovation. Combined, Altran and Aricent generated revenues of €2.9 billion in 2017, with some 45,000 employees 
in more than 30 countries. www.altran.com 
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